
Addendum 2022 – Musical Connections Covid-19 Health & Safety Policy

With the lifting of restrictions, we have re-instated all in-person, indoor sessions, as well as additional
activities and intergenerational work in the wider community, such as concerts and parties. However,
we remain alert to the possibility of new threats, which may require the introduction of new (or
previous) measures to ensure that we continue to minimise any risks to our beneficiaries.


